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Call	for	Intergeo	News
Intergeo	2010	will	be	taking	place	from	5th	to	7th	October	2010	in	Cologne	(Germany).	As	every	year,	GIM	International	is	dedicating	its
October	issue	to	the	Intergeo.	And	each	year	too	we	offer	companies	the	opportunity	to	publish	a	short	outline	of	themselves	and	their
latest	products	in	advance	of	the	event.	Will	your	company	be	exhibiting,	presenting	new	products	or	organising	an	event?	If	so,	GIM
International	would	like	to	hear	about	it!	

Companies	represented	at	Intergeo	are	invited	to	send	a	short	contribution	(in	about	100	words,	including	booth	number	and	optionally
one	full-colour,	300dpi,	illustration,	including	caption)	about	the	company's	show	plans,	product	launches,	and	initiatives.	Publication	is
completely	free	of	charge.	Submitted	copy	will	be	handled	as	editorial	content,	this	means	no	costs	for	your	company.

Please	send	your	contribution	before	Wednesday	8th	September	2010	to:	Wim	van	Wegen,	Editorial	Manager	at	Geomares	Publishing.

The	information	will	not	be	released	before	October	2010.

It	also	is	possible	to	schedule	a	meeting	to	discuss	your	company's	editorial	possibilities	in	GIM	International.

Note:	for	information	about	advertising,	please	contact	our	Sales	Manager,	Victor	van	Essen.

https://www.gim-international.com/content/news/call-for-intergeo-news
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